INFORMATIONAL PAPER

TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Chuck Thompson, Support Services

CC:

Dr. Janice, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Update for all current construction projects.
DATE:

June 15, 2010
ISSUE:
Representatives from Studio Kremer and BCD, Inc. will




update current status of renovations and additions at Foster Heights 


Elementary as well as progress for Thomas Nelson High School.
